
 F R I E N D S  O F  G O O D E R S T O N E  C H U R C H  O F
 E N G L A N D  P R I M A R Y  A C A D E M Y

The Friends of Gooderstone School is a committee of parents, teachers and community members 

committed to supporting the work of Gooderstone Primary Academy.  

!  

  5th June 2017 
Dear Parents and Carers 

We hope you all had a brilliant half term. To welcome you back to school, we are pleased to 
announce that this years Summer Fair will be taking place on Saturday 8th July from 12-4pm. 
Please note that parents will be responsible for their children at all times during this event. 

We are really looking forward to welcoming children, parents, families, friends and also members of 
the local community to this event so please do as much as you can to promote the afternoon! We are 
also thrilled to announce that we have a number of new and different stalls this year, along with a 
central arena hosting games, as well as some old favourites to help make the event a success. Look 
out for our posters and advertising for further details. 

Although the event is still some way off, we wanted to provide parents with as many details as 
possible to give everyone time to think about how they may be able to help the day go well. The 
following donations would be most gratefully received in school ALL DAY on Friday 30th June: 

 Tombola bags - bags will be issued on Monday 26th June allowing time for children to fill 
 with goodies. No chocolate please, as it melts! 
 Second hand uniform - any final items of good quality uniform, plimsolls and PE kit would be 
 most welcome. 
 Bottles of wine - for our raffle and the wine or water game. 
 Raffle prizes: 
  Wrens - gardening items please 
  Owls - pamper items please 
  Skylarks - tombola items please 
  Kestrels - gifts for men please e.g. DIY, tools, toiletries. 

We would also be grateful for your donations of the following bought or baked items, to be delivered 
to school on Saturday 8th: 
 Scones (for our cream tea stall)   
 Cakes & biscuits  

Also, if you or any member of your family could kindly man a stall for all or some of the day, we would 
be hugely grateful. Please see Sarah Lambert if you can help. 

We appreciate this is a lot to ask, and a long list of requests! However we are fully committed to 
making this years’ fair as large and as fun as possible. It is only with your very kind efforts that we 
have any hope of achieving this goal. If you have any questions or ideas, just let us know. 

With huge thanks in advance and everything crossed for good weather!!! 

The Friends 
****STOP PRESS**** Our school fundraising site now has 19 members and has already raised 
an amazing £120 just from parent shopping! Please check it out: 
www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/focoepa/
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